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NOTICE TO THE BAR 

ABA LAWYER WELL-BEING SURVEY -- NEW JERSEY LAWYERS ENCOURAGED 

TO PARTICIPATE IN NATIONAL RESEARCH PROJECT 

Members of the New Jersey bar are invited to contribute to a new, 

nationwide research project by the American Bar Association's Commission on 

Lawyer Assistance Programs. The survey is being administered by Krill 

Strategies. Around 30 states will be participating in this confidential study that 

aims to improve mental health and well-being in the legal profession. Further 

information on the research project will be sent by email (from 

NJCourtNotice.mbx@njcourts.gov) and posted on njcourts.gov. The ABA 

announcement is available at this link. 

Questions about this notice should be directed to the Office of the 

Administrative Director of the Courts at (609) 3 76-3000. 

Date: July 7, 2025 

Hon. Michael J. Blee, J.A.D. 

Acting Administrative Director 
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